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KHA Board Takes Action on COVID-19 
 

(November 19, 2020) – The Kansas Hospital Association Board of Directors adopted a statement 
during their Nov. 18, 2020, board meeting. The following statement, on the statewide efforts to 
combat the spike in COVID-19 cases, was unanimously supported.  
 
“The Kansas Hospital Association strongly believes it is essential for Kansans to use face coverings, 
maintain social distancing and handwashing to limit the community spread of COVID-19”.   
 
The KHA Board of Directors allocated funding to support these statewide efforts.  
 
The Kansas Hospital Association is a voluntary, non-profit organization existing to be the leading 
advocate and resource for members. KHA membership includes 219 member facilities, of which 
122 are full-service, community hospitals. Founded in 1910, KHA’s vision is: “Optimal Health for 

Kansans.” 
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